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 Year 1 – Purple, Green and Orange Class 

 

 

As we start the new half term we are beginning to think about how we measure in different ways 

using non-standard measures.  We are thinking about how we can use measures to compare and 

assess what we are doing. We started with a scientific hypothesis which we set out to explore. We 

had a lot of fun measuring different parts of our body using cubes to see whether the distance 

between our elbow and wrist is the same as the length of our foot. We wonder whether yours is? 

We recorded our results on a class chart. 

 

         
 

In D and T and English we have designed our own finger puppets and written the instructions to 

make them. We had our grown-ups come in to help us make them using sewing, which we 

thoroughly enjoyed. 

 

In PE we have been measuring and counting our activity results and trying to improve our skills. We 

worked with a partner to practise throwing, running, jumping and hopping. We found the hopping 

very tiring. 

 

 

   
 

 

 Next we will be looking at the story of Charlie Cook’s Favourite Book. We will be talking and 

writing about our favourite stories and making a class book about them. In Maths we will continue 

to look at different measures and how we use them. We are looking forward to World Book Day 

and dressing up as our favourite character. We also have Sport Relief in the following week where 

we will be taking part in some different sporting activities.      

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

The Year 1 Team 


